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Dear Camp Areivim Campers, 
 
It’s hard to believe that the summer is already over. But, we guess it’s true that all good things 
must come to an end.  
 
This summer was simply amazing! Nothing more to say. And although our staff was off-the-
charts incredible, it is really because of how incredible our campers are.  
 
We could have fantastic davening, terrific learning, a fully-stocked canteen, the most amazing 
leagues, the best day trips, the most fun-filled and action-packed overnight trips - but none of it 
would be worth anything if not for our amazing campers! We couldn’t think of a better group of 
campers to share some Rita’s ices or some cream-filled cupcakes with. :-) 
 
We will miss you during the year and hope you have a year of tremendous shteiging! 
 
Be sure to read our feature article in this week’s Five Town’s Jewish Home!!! 
 
Can’t wait to see you at the Reunion!!! 
 

Rabbi Yanky Hersh 
Camp Director 

 
Rabbi Yossi Bennett 

Senior Division Head Counselor 
 

Rabbi Tsvi Greenfield 
MIT Division Head 














